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Howard Jaeger - Mary Degan show off their new wreath-making 
skills.jpg 
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The Last One for 2010,  Short but still Good 
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Site Taken Down and Cleaned Up,       Dec 20, 2010 
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We Have Sold all 950 trees this year and 
except for the weather, which give us 
challenges, things went very well. 
 
This year we added a new item i.e wreaths. 
Many Thanks to Hermann Szielasko and his 
crew in making them up. 
 
 
Many thanks to Don Colborne, who did all the 
logics, and the many volunteers who helped. 
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